REDACTED

From: Benjamin Uhl <buhl@anchorgea.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 11:56 AM

To: Kyle Satterthwaite <KSatterthwaite @ACTEnviro.com>

Cc: Wyatt, Robert <robert.wyatt@nwnatural.com>; Patricia Dost <pdost@pearllegalgroup.com>; Jen Mott
<jmott@anchorgea.com>; Tim Stone <tstone@anchorgea.com>; Rob Ede <robe@hahnenv.com>; THOMAS Wesley *
DEQ <wesley.thomas@deq.oregon.gov>

Subject: Request to transport and dispose of oil-water mixture currently staged at Gasco (NW Natural)

Hello Kyle,

Please see the attached request for transport and disposal of an oil-water mixture from Gasco to the RCRA hazardous
waste-permitted facility. The attached package includes a completed/signed Tradebe Environmental Services, LLC
Generator Waste Stream Profile Sheet and associated analytical information.

This material has already been profiled and accepted for disposal at Clean Harbors. However, due to Clean Harbors
having limited receiving slots for this waste, the attached Tradebe profile has been prepared to provide additional

options when selecting the disposal facility.

Please move forward with coordinating this effort and let me know if you have any questions or if the receiving facility
requires additional information.

Thanks much,

-Ben.

Ben Uhl, RG, LG
Senior Geologist
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